To whomsoever it may concern

DECLARATION OF FORMATION OF PARENT TEACHER ASSOCIATION

Dear Parents Greetings to you,

Podar International School, Besa welcomes you all to the Academic Year 2024-25. In

accordance to the process and procedures laid down In Maharashtra, we hereby announce that
the PTA for the Academic Year 2024-25 is formed. Parent of every student in the school will be a
member of the PTA. As per the Act, we hereby request all the members of the PTA to fill up the
Willingness form (for nominations) in the form attached for the election of members of the
Executive Committee(EPTA) for the Academic Year 2024-25 .One Parent from every grade
(Grade | onwards ) will be selected through a draw on 20* April 2024 at 11:30am at School. The

duly filled willingness form is to be submitted on or before 19" April 2024,

We request all the members of the PTA to be present for the election of the Executive
Committee. * As per the Act, the members elected in the EPTA in the session 2023-24 cannot be

elected again.

Best regar

Podar Inte onal School.

Besa,Nagp



